From: "Jean Carroll"m
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk>
Date: 05/11/2014 14:00

Subject: Cumnor Objection to the new Local Plan 2031

Late information to local residents. The website claims that “everyone” can see the plans but residents need to be alerted to important
consultations taking place in other ways, too. It was unreasonable to expect leaflets to be dispersed around the Cumnor area by local people.

Taking areas out of the Green Belt should not be considered. There are historic and nature issues around the land earmarked for development.
The rigidity of “200” houses is not helpful.
The narrow, winding roads around Cumnor are not suitable for increased traffic. Affordable housing will mean a greater need for buses, too.

The record of developers providing infrastructure in response to getting planning permission is not good. Schools and other services will be
under pressure.

Jean Carroll





